
CFB Trenton Yacht Club 
Suite 59 

PO Box 1000 Station Forces 
Astra, ON 
K0K 3W0 

March 2025 
 
Dear Fellow Boater: 
 
On behalf of the Flag and members of the CFB Trenton Yacht Club, I wish to extend an 
invitation to use of our facilities on reciprocal bases. 
 
Visitor to our club from a club with a current reciprocal agreement, they are offered the 
same reciprocal offering your club extended to our members.  If we do not have a record 
of the current offering then visiting reciprocal members will be offered first night free, 
with additional nights at a rate of $30 /night for dockage, $5/night for utilities, HST not 
included. 
Guests, intending to make use of reciprocals should fly their Club Burgee and will be 
required to produce a current membership card. Visitors taking advantage of a free 
night(s) may do so once every 30 days.  Visitors without a reciprocal agreement will not 
be offered the free night and will be charged the above-mentioned rates. Requests for 
long-term rates and availability are to be submitted in advance to the Manager by E-Mail 
at cfbtrentonyc@cfbtrenton.com. 
 
Our Club is located on the Bay of Quinte near the mouth of the Trent-Severn system.  A 
dining facility is available on the base.  More restaurants, shopping, groceries and other 
amenities are a brisk walk or short taxi ride away in the city centre of Trenton. 
 
Dock Stewards are on duty daily from June through August, and as required during May 
and September.  
Our clubhouse features a large covered patio with barbecues, and washroom with shower 
facilities.  
Docks are available for up to 36 ft. crafts at a depth of 5.5 ft. for most of the year and 
each dock has one 20-amp electrical service per boat.  Ice, mast-stepping crane, and 
pump-out are normally available at a nominal charge. 
 
Our bar is open on Wednesday evenings (the Club race night) and most Fridays.  It is also 
open during most club functions.  Check our schedule on our (un)official website: 
www.cfbtrentonyc.com 
 
We do have more water depth than reported on the charts and during normal water 
conditions, the club can accommodate drafts up to 5.5 feet until mid-August.  If in doubt, 
give us a call at 613-392-8995 or on VHF 68. 
 
Come and see why we are the friendliest Yacht Club on Lake Ontario.  We look forward 
to you visiting our Club. 
 
On behalf Mark Bowering Commadore CFB Trenton YC. 


